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Summary 
 
The customer has requested a Facility Study under the Southwest Power Pool Open 
Access Transmission Tariff for the purpose of a 42MW increase in the capacity of an 
existing generating facility in Coffey County, Kansas within the transmission system of 
Westar Energy (WERE).   
 
Pursuant to the tariff, Westar Energy was asked to perform a detailed Facility Study of 
the generation interconnection request to satisfy the Facility Study Agreement executed 
by the requesting customer and SPP. 
 
Westar has determined that no circuit breakers will have their short circuit duty ratings 
exceeded due to the addition of the incremental generation.  Westar has also determined 
that no new interconnection facilities are required for the addition of the incremental 
generation.  The total cost of the interconnection facilities for this interconnection request 
is approximately $0. 
 
 


